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Comments: | was sickened when | learned of the plans to remove the Heber Wild Horses from their habitat.
These horses belong there, not cattle who belong to a rancher from another state. | am a 4th generation native of
Arizona. My grandparents had a cabin in Greer and a summer home in Pine. | am familiar with the area and we
need to keep as much of Arizona as pristine as possible for as long as possible and that includes leaving our
native wildlife where they belong and without human interference. If this happens, perhaps the people who care
about these horses need to file a lawsuit against the Forest Service for cruelty to animals because what you're
planning to do is just that.



